
EHRM Training & Admin Support Minor Construction – Hot Springs, SD 

An organized site visit has been scheduled for:  
Friday, April 29, 2022, at 1 p.m. Mountain Time 
 
Participants will meet at:  
VA Black Hills Health Care System – Hot Springs Campus 
500 North 5th Street 
Hot Springs, SD 57747 
 
The current main entrance is:  
Building 12 – see campus map  
 
After COVID-19 screening all attendees shall report to:  
TBD 
 
If further direction is needed, please call the Engineering office at 605.745.2000 x 2-2541 
 

 


